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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Your child has been invited to an after school Maths SATs booster session that will 

run on Tuesdays from 3.30pm – 4.15pm.  This booster is open to all children in 

Year 6. During these sessions your child will engage in age appropriate Maths 

activities and will practise strategies learned in class.   

Please complete the reply slip below.   

The booster will begin on Tuesday 25th February and run for 9 weeks on the lead 

up to SATS.  The final session for this Maths Booster will be Tuesday 29th April. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

M. Ritchie  

Year 6 Teacher 

KS2 Booster 

My child _____________________________ will attend the KS2 booster club and 

will/ will not walk home afterwards. 

 

Signed: __________________________     Date: ____________________ 

 

Emergency contact details: 

________________________________________________________ 
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